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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, May 20, 2019 10:47 AM


To: Maria Rea; Howard.Brown; Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Cathy Marcinkevage; Barry Thom


- NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: See REVISED updated approach doc, attached.


REVISED doc attached; includes the breakdown of potential steelhead tracking into Oct-March and April-June.


On Mon, May 20, 2019 at 10:36 AM Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov> wrote:


Has some monthly/annual numbers that show historical loss is lower than Reclamation thresholds.
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